
 

UPDATING SERVICES: 
ONE CALL 
MANAGMENT 

 

First Alert Locating Ltd. has 

been managing and 

screening one call locates for 

numerous clients since 2001. 

With the introduction of Bill S-

229 by Senator Grant 

Mitchell, we will all be part of 

prevention of damages and 

improved safety for

underground infrastructure.

Many changes will be 

inevitable; the requirement 

for operators to register with 

a notification center, 

mandatory One Call 

placement, mandatory 

requirement for locates, and 

much more. Our One Call Management squad eliminates the guesswork, 

reduces client risk and ensures regulatory compliance. 

The advancements in software for One Call Management helps take the 

hassle out of the one call ticket management. It allows us to reduce 

administrative burden and compliments our services ensuring all of your 

one call tickets are properly administrated, approved, verified, issued, 

tracked, reported and archived. This process is not just impressive it allows 

us to provide an affordable and simple approach to protecting our clients’ 

underground facilities and providing appropriate and timely communication

with the ground disturber to complete their work safely. Our screening costs 

are FREE and cost sharing with our other clients reduces your overall costs

for locates. We can handle the one call screening and locating from start to 

finish or just manage the locates as you see fit. We are flexible and can set 

up your one call management in any way to compliment or assist you in 

your operations. Talk to us today, even if it’s just a question on how the one 

call system works! 
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FIRST ALERT LOCATING 

LTD. 
PO Box 8, Grande 

Prairie, AB T8V 3A1 

www.firstalertlocating.com 

Dispatch: 780-518-8179 or 

866-538-9936 


